September 1, 2010
Dear 8th Grade Parents~

In an effort to make your child have the most successful year possible in 8th grade, the team has put together a homework policy for students who choose to not turn in their homework.  If your child chooses not to turn in an assignment on any given day, the following steps will be taken:

1. Homeroom teachers will be notified to encourage the completion of the assignment in study hall.

2. If assignment is still not completed, student will contact their parents to make arrangements to stay after school (parents must talk with a teacher if their child is not able to stay after school that afternoon to make arrangements for another day)
3. Student will stay after school each Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday until 3:45 p.m. until the assignment(s) are completed and turned in to their teacher.  

We feel that these steps will encourage your child to get their homework completed in a timely manner.  With your help, your child can have a very successful 8th grade year.  Please feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns that you have about this policy.
Please sign the attached form below and return it to your child’s homeroom teacher by Friday, Sept. 3, 2010 to show that you have read and understand the 8th grade missing work policy.
Thank-you, 

Laura Bell

Ginny Curry

Jim Delebreau

Nate Laabs

I have read the above policy and understand that if my child has missing work, they will be asked to stay after school.

Student Signature: ____________________________________________Date: ____________________

Parent Signature: _____________________________________________Date:____________________
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